



Summer 2023 Newsletter

Hello Everyone!

It has been a busy summer here at the barn! We just finished up the summer session with our two participants' horse shows. All the riders got to demonstrate to family and friends the skills they have been working on all year long. Riders, horses and volunteers all did an amazing job!





We had Nick's Other Band here at the farm for a fundraising concert at the end of July. There was good music and a packed barn even though the weather was not the best. All the money raised that night will be going toward our scholarship program!

Sincerely, Aileen Reney
Program Director



Full Circle Farm Therapeutic Horsemanship

Wish List

- Legacy joint supplement
- Sensory Trail Items— anything fun that we can put outside along our trail!
- Printer paper
- Medium Weight Size 82 Winter Turn-out Blanket for Duncan
- Waterproof rain sheet size 82 for Duncan

Volunteer Spotlight - Alex Lewis

Alex started volunteering about a year ago. He has a regular spot on Saturdays, but is also willing to sub whenever he can. In addition to volunteering in lessons, he also made the program an awesome steer out of wood for riders to use during their lessons. We have named him Lewis after his creator and many riders have enjoyed learning how to rope him!





Meet Waylon!

He is a 20 year old red roan quarter horse gelding who came to us from a farm in VT. He is level headed, willing, very friendly, and loves belly scratches.





Upcoming events—

September 13—8 week Tai Chi series begins

October 9-14—Break Week

November 23-25—Break Week

December 23— January 1, 2024 Break Week



Participant Spotlight - Hana Bundy

Hana has been riding at FCFTH for four years. Her riding ability and confidence in her skills have improved greatly over that time. She is a skilled walk/trot rider and is working on cantering. Last year she participated in our very first drill team! When she has the choice of who to ride, she will always choose Duncan!



Thank you to our FCFTH Community for your support so far this year! Please make sure to visit our website www.fcftherapeutic.org and also follow us on Facebook, Instagram and YouTube.

Many Thanks, FCFTH Staff and Board of Directors.